
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
QUEEN STREET – ROAD CLOSURE 

 
WHEN? Saturday, August 13, 6:00 a.m. to Sunday, August 14, 11:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE? Queen Street will be closed to traffic from Victoria Street to King Street 
between 6:00 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. and Regent Street to King Street between 6:30 p.m. – 
11:00 p.m. 

 
DETAILS: The Peach Festival will take place on August 13 on Queen Street between 
Victoria Street and King Street. The event will end at 6:30 p.m. The Shades of Summer 
event will begin on August 13 at 6:30 p.m. and will end August 14 at 11:00 p.m. This event 
will be on Queen Street between Regent Street and King Street. 

 
CONTACT: If you have any questions, please contact Casey Sharpe, Supervisor of 
Roads, at 905-468-3266 or casey.sharpe@notl.com.  
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